
 

 

 

 

I strongly oppose the following bills. 

HB636 (SB646) 

HB910 ( SB958) 

HB1257 (SB816) 

HB958 (SB910) 

HB1078 

HB591 

HB1104 

HB1501 

HB1261 
      I do not believe these bills will promote gun safety. However I do believe these bills will 

make personal safety more difficult.  

 

      I would like us to consider more gun legislation. That which promote gun ownership, 

possession and make it less expensive “To keep and bear arms”. 

 

Thank you, 

Kenneth Kurzmiller  

20123 Gunpowder Road 

Manchester, Maryland 21102 


